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 The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of TheStreet, Inc. (the “Company”) has 

adopted the following policies and procedures concerning stockholder communications 

with the Board. 

 

1. Any stockholder wishing to contact the Board, any committee of the Board, or 

any individual director regarding bona fide issues or questions about the 

Company may do so by sending an email to 

boardcommunications@thestreet.com or a written communication to the Board 

of Directors or the appropriate committee or director c/o the Secretary at the 

following address: 

 

TheStreet, Inc. 

14 Wall Street, 15
th

 Floor 

New York, NY 10005 

 

2. The Company’s Secretary will review all such correspondence and forward it (or 

a summary) to the appropriate parties.  Where the Secretary deems it appropriate, 

such forwarding will take place on an expedited basis. 

3. Communications raising concerns relating to the Company’s accounting, internal 

controls, or audit will immediately be brought to the attention of the chairman of 

the Audit Committee and will be handled in accordance with the procedures 

established by the Audit Committee for such matters. 

4. The Company believes that it is important for directors to directly hear concerns 

expressed by stockholders.  Accordingly, Board members are encouraged to 

attend all annual meetings of stockholders. 


